EAA CHAPTER 1265
Minutes of 9-16-2023

Joe called meeting to order at 9:34 at Ray’s Roost

Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all.

Minutes of last meeting were read. Ray and Jon made motions to approve and all approved.
Treasurer’s Report:

Roger was not able to download bank statement but said we have $3,978 in account and $60 in
petty cash. Chapter 1265 hats for sale at $15.

Guests:

Norman Scruggs was visiting and will probably join group.

Steve Gordon came to attend meeting and look at project. He has joined EAA.
Paul Tayler also came to check out meeting.

New Business:

Joe, president and Roger, treasurer said their terms were up and did not wish to main on the
board.

Project Report:

We have had 4 or 5 bites lately for project plane. Project work log is on EAA builder’s log.

Safety Report:

Jon gave the safety report on Cessna 182 accident where pilot died. Also the NTSB issued
preliminary report without a cause of the accident of a 601XL on maiden flight crashed in
Russellville Al.

Garrett Tirpak asked who is a professional pilot. His point being that all pilots should be a
Professional Pilot.

Aviation Highlights:

Joe spoke about the EAA AeroEducate Program. It is a way for students, teachers, parents, and
EAA chapters to interact with aviation in a whole new way. It is a free resource filled with age-
based activities and clear pathways to aviation and aerospace careers.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:10



